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We break up tomorrow at 2pm. 

The Summer Term starts on Monday, 17th April 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  We managed to dodge the showers this morning as the Lower School paraded to Church in their 

Easter bonnets! They all looked absolutely fabulous and it was lovely to see so many friendly faces on 

our route. Thank you for all the effort that had evidently gone in to making the bonnets. 

We then had our Easter Service in Church, led by Canon Debbie and supported by the wonderful Open 

the Book team. 

It was great to see so many families in school yesterday for our parents’ evenings. I know that lots of 

you also enjoyed having a guess at the FSSA competitions of number of eggs in the jar and also 

enjoyed looking at the fabulous decorated eggs in the upper school library. We look forward to seeing 

more families later today.    

As always, thank you for all your support this term. I hope that you have a wonderful Easter break and 

enjoy some family time. Wishing you a very Happy Easter.      

            Jennifer Bayne 

      

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week!  

Bees – Lianna & Alice  Butterflies – Isaac & James  

1A – Rafferty & Alba  1CS – Arthur & Peter 

2H – Edith-Jean & Isabelle    2T- Amber & Daisy-Sofia 

3/4C – Sam & Poppy    3/4L – Lana & Eduard  3/4R – Chase & Bryn 

5O – Leo & Aston    5S – Sid & Arthur 

6B – Jack & Micah   6J- Callum & Archie  

 

Star of the Week Badges 

We are rather short of these at the moment. Please can you have a look over the 

holidays and week if you have any that can be returned to school. Thank you. 😊 
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Football Match Reports 

St Sampson’s has had 3 football matches recently, all of which we have played at home. 

On Wednesday, 22nd March, a Year 3/4 team played against Kempsford Primary School. This was a 

return fixture, with two very evenly matched teams. There were goals aplenty, with Kempsford just 

pipping us to the post, with a 5-6 victory. 

Team: Jasper, Jay, Freddie W, Roman, Daniel, Freddie R, Theo, Florence P, William B, Emma & 

Eddie 

Then, on Monday this week, we had a double header match again Meysey Hampton Primary School with 

teams from Year 3/4 and a Year 5/6. 

The sun was shining and there was a fantastic turnout of supporters on the school field.  

The Year 3/4 team had a large substitute bench and were able to rotate players to keep the pressure 

on all through the game. We were rewarded for our efforts on the outfield with 4 goals, whilst the 

goalkeepers and defenders kept their chances and shots at bay, thus a 4-1 victory! 

Team: Finley, Grayson, Harrison, Ralph, Alex, Freddie R, William B, Theo, Toby, Euan, Arthur& 

Bodhi 

Year 5/6 had a very strong start and scored quickly. Joe scored 3 goals, Freddie scored 2 

goals and Charlie also scored a goal whilst Alfie was excellent in goal. Meysey Hampton got back 

in to the games and the final score was 6-1. 

Team: Freddie P, Joe, Benjy, Elliott, Charlie, Leo G, Corey, Alfie, Connor & Liam W-D 

Thank you to Mr Cliff, Mr Robinson and Mr Ball for coaching the teams and to Mr Smith for 

refereeing. 

Cricklade Food Bank Drop Off Point 

We are delighted that we have now got a 

drop off point for our local foodbank in the 

Office reception area. The Foodbank will 

update us with items that they urgently 

require, and, if you are able to, you can drop 

any donations in to the basket at any time 

the school is unlocked (7am – 6:30pm 

(sometimes later in term time). 

I will add these lists to the newsletters 

when we get them. 



 


